
Notice of License Renewal Application for  
AM Station WBPZ (1230 kHz) and FM Translator Station W245DB (96.9 mHz)  

 

On March 28, 2022, Schlesinger Communications, Inc., licensee of AM radio 
station WBPZ (operating at 1230 kHz) and FM translator station W245DB, 
(operating at 96.9 mHz), both licensed to Lock Haven, Pennsylvania, filed an 
application with the Federal Communications Commission for renewal of the 
stations’ licenses.  Members of the public wishing to view this application or 
obtain information about how to file comments and petitions on the application 
can visit the WBPZ online public inspection file here.  

https://publicfiles.fcc.gov/am-profile/WBPZ/applications-and-related-materials

